CONEWANGO TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

4 FIREMAN STREET WARREN, PENNSYLVANIA 16365

Telephone (814) 723-6410 Fax (814) 723-1457

January 27, 2009

Allegheny Musarium Association Box 554 Warren, Pennsylvania 16365

Re: Support request

Dear Allegheny Musarium Association members,

It was a pleasure to meet some of your Board of Trustees last Wednesday morning. Thank you for the information about your project, the Musarium. This information makes it easier to envision the project and how it will impact the Route 6 corridor between Warren and Youngsville.

This project will create jobs, train individuals in preservation, conservation, wildlife and aquatic life habitats and the Native American heritage of this region and become a true destination in Warren County. This project will also cause many smaller businesses to be created and also be a catalyst for other development in Conewango Township. The tax base will be improved and this will create more infrastructure improvements to be made with tax dollars.

It is with great pleasure that the Conewango Township Board and Supervisor send you this letter of support. We look forward to more meetings with you as your project progresses and we will continue that support after the Musarium opens for business.

Please do not hesitate to contact our office should the need arise.

Sincerely,	1) -	2
Conewango Township Chairperson	Anda St	ounson
Conewango Township Supervisor _ Secretary-Treasurer	Oboule W	Baume

Dated this 27th day of January 2009